
“Gift an e-Book” event organised by Department of English on the occasion of 

International Library Day 2022 (14
th

 February 2022) 

 

 

On the occasion of “International Library Day 2022”, the Department of English organised 

the event “Gift an e-book” between 10:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m on 14
th

 February 2022 (Monday). 

For this event, faculty, students and alumni were asked to post PDFs of their favourite books 

in their respective Whatsapp groups, with a short description of why the book is a favourite 

of theirs. This event received enthusiastic participation from students and alumni, with 71 

beloved novels, novellas and short stories being shared. 

“Gift an e-book” was organised throughout the day so that the students would not be 

distracted from attending their classes. All the participants shared a few lines on their choice 

of books and wrote the reasons why they would like to share a particular book with the 

participants. Even though it is still not possible to attend classes in the college, the event gave 

an opportunity to the participants to interact and share their passion for reading on an online 

platform.  
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